

CHERIE BERRY
COMMISSIONER OF LABOR

OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH DIVISION
RALEIGH FIELD OFFICE

October 16, 2015

Todd Carroll Vice President Progressive Plumbing and Piping, Inc. P.O. Box 91297 Raleigh, NC 27675

Re:

Inspection 318006426

Dear TMr. Carroll:

On September 23, 2015 a Safety Compliance Officer from the North Carolina Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Division conducted a partial inspection of your work site at 5400 Manor View Drive, Raleigh, NC 27617. The compliance officer identified no apparent violations of either North Carolina safety standards or regulations.

We commend you on maintaining your workplace in this manner, and we appreciate your commitment to protecting the health and safety of your employees.

If you have any questions or comments about our program or about your inspection, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Fleda Anderson
District Supervisor

Fleda Indon

FA/mb